
Students can now purchase food as they enter the building, even 

those who arrive at the first bell. 

Just like during normal meal times, students can pay for grab and 

go items with their account numbers.  

Policy changes means students can now eat breakfast items in 

their classrooms during the first 15 minutes of class.  

GRAB AND GO  

CLASSROOM 

PREPAID 

Coming January 6, 2020 Virginia Cross Elementary is Implementing  

Breakfast in the Classroom for  

Fourth and Fifth Grade 

KIDS WHO EAT BREAKFAST AT SCHOOL 

 Miss Less School.   

 Students attend an average of 1.5 more days per year. 

 Do Better In Math.  

 Students on average score 17.5% higher on math test 

 scores. 

 Stay Focused.   

 Students have improved concentration & comprehension that 

 results in better grades. 


